

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 21st May 2021

Re: School meals menu change

I am writing to let you know that the school meals menu will change after the half term holidays with effect from Monday 7th June 2021. A copy of the new menu is attached for your information.

With the easing of Covid-19 restrictions we are going to return to the system we operated prior to the implementation of our Covid Risk Assessment whereby children can choose which meal they would like in advance and they will be allocated a coloured dinner band to indicate which meal they are to be served. Dinner bands will be put through the dishwasher at the end of each lunchtime.

This will ensure that your child will get the meal of their choice, reduce wastage and ensure food options do not run out for the children who are on a later sitting.

In order to facilitate this, please sit down with your child and discuss and agree their meal options. It is important the child selects the food of their choice and not the parent choosing for them. This choice relates to the main course options only. Your child can select their preferred pudding on the day. Please circle or tick your child's selection on the menu form and return it via the collection box at the main gate. The choices you make will remain the same until the October half term holiday.

This form must be returned to school by Friday 28th May 2021 so that produce can be ordered ready for the school return after the half term break.

Many thanks for your cooperation and support with this system.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY





















